
 

Meeting documents may be found on the City of Sherwood website or by contacting the Planning Staff at 503-925-2308. 

 

Sherwood City Hall  

Planning Commission 

22560 SW Pine Street 

Sherwood, OR  97140 

July 23, 2013  

 

 

 

 

There will not be a  

Planning Commission Meeting  

on July 23, 2013.   

 

Please join us for the  

Sherwood Town Center Plan 

Community Discussion  

 6:00-8:30 pm in the  

Community Room. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For information regarding the Town Center Plan see 

www.sherwoodoregon.gov/sherwood-town-center-plan 
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